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MEMORANDUM

To:                   The Honorable Board of supervisors B#ctftf-r
From:              Maria Elena De Guevara, Human Resources Director

pr\c`T{q\  Bz I€VI`   r` jL  c£5ivi iLvtxrc\
Date:                March 5, 2021

Subject:         Repeal & Replace Article I and Article ll, Ch. 27 Personnel & Resolution
Regarding County Office Hours, Agenda # 21-00114 on March 2, 2021

CC:                  Mona Miyasato, County Executive officer
Joseph Pisano,  Employee Relations Division Chief

The Human Resources Department requests that the Board of Supervisors continue the
above referenced item from the March 9, 2021 Agenda to the April 6, 2021 Agenda.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-2817.


